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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Memo dated February 21, 2023 re: Report on the investigation on the alleged illegal
cutting of trees by APMC
1 message

R4B PENRO Romblon <penroromblon@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 2:19 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Sir/Ma'am:

Good day!

Attached is the Memo dated February 21, 2023 re: Report on the investigation on the alleged illegal cutting of trees by
APMC.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Thank you.
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